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Tucker Lutter 

North Dakota State University 

Fargo, ND 

58105 

 

Hello, 

   My name is Tucker Lutter and I am a graduate student in Natural Resources Management at 

North Dakota State University. I oppose HB 1151 because it would allow the baiting of deer in 

North Dakota. Given the current issues with Chronic Wasting Disease, I oppose this bill because 

it will concentrate animals and bring them in close proximity with one another which may cause 

the disease to spread more easily. Please vote no on HB 1151. 

Thank you, 

Tucker Lutter 


